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INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K.O. Adebowale, FAS, mni, felicitates all staff 

of the University of Ibadan as Nigeria clocks 62 on October 01, 2022. 

 

He wishes the University community a peaceful celebration and enjoins all to be 

law abiding citizens. 

 

Happy Independence Day 2022. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar/Secretary to Council 

 


